	WE HAVE SOME VERY IMPORTANT NEWS FOR ALL PARENTS AND CHILDREN!
	
	Have you heard?

What: Day Share Day Care is moving

When: May 1st 2009

Where: 222 South Fifth Street

St. Paul MN 55119

Why: New and better location


	
	Please Join us!
What: A celebration

When: May 3rd 2009

Where: 222 South Fifth Street

St. Paul MN 55119

Why: To Celebrate Day Share Day Care’s location change.

We will be serving hot dogs and hamburgers

Parents: Please bring your own beverages 

Kids: Bring your outdoor games




